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The Gender Studies Cell of St. Stephen’s College organises multiple events and hosts spaces
to push for Gender Justice within campus and sensitise junior members regarding the same.

(1) Lets Talk Sessions:

The society hosted a number of informal group discussions on relevant topics such as
'sexism in college' on September 4th as well as 'Navigating college spaces: Power
hierarchies and marginalised identities" on 22nd January 2022. As offline college
commenced for all batches, GenCell organised another let’s talk on ‘“Transitioning Offline
on 11th March 2022 which gave the students a safe space to unfold and unravel the
experience behind shifting to an offline mode of undergraduate education.

(2) KON - The bi-annual newsletter:

The society newsletter also saw the unveiling of our edition titled: "Pandemic or
Inequalities: The Personal and The Political" which explored the nuances of how the
pandemic had upended and impacted lives and communities across the nation.

(3) Webinar Series: The Gender Studies Cell hosted a webinar series on the theme of

Disability on October 6th, 20th and November 2nd 2022. Under the series, there took
place three talks:

Introduction to the RPWD act. The speakers invited were Mr. Anuj Jain and Ms. Rama
Krishnamachar.

Disability and Gender. The speakers invited were Ms. Shampa Sengupta and Dr.
Shubhangi Vaidya.

Disability, Caste and Queer Experiences in the University Space. The speakers for this
talk were Rachelle Chandran Bharathi, Ananay Koushal, and Nu.



